THE CHURCH
OF ENGLAND

Over the past few weeks, the Pensions Board organised a number of webinars to give interested parties the opportunity to hear about how the

Church might be able to open up different choices for clergy and put them in the driving seat of their retirement housing plans.

If you were unable to attend any of the live webinars, you can view the latest session on demand now.
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